
Town of Baldwin 
The town is seeking bids for the Screening of 3500 yards of winter sand of our 

own material to be placed in a stockpile. The location of the work is at the town 

owned gravel pit directly behind the Town Garage at 10 Municipal Way, 

Pequawket Trail, West Baldwin.  Bids considered will be priced per yard. Screening 

can be started any time after July 1 and must be completed by October 1, 2024  

 

 

Price Per Yard   $                 x 3500 = $               

 

 

Bids must be received no later than April 9th, 2024 at noon. All 

Bids must be sealed and clearly Marked Sand Bid. The town 

reserves the right to accept or refuse any or all bids.  

Bids will be opened on the April 9th Selectboard Meeting 

@aprox. 6pm. 

 

Company: __________________________________________ 

Contact:  ____________________________________________ 

Number: ____________________________________________ 

 

 



 


